
 

SD/ParentsEve/noc 

 

25th September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Further to the letter sent out at the beginning of term regarding diary dates, Parent Consultation 

evening will take place on Thursday 3rd October. 

Location: 

Lower School Hall – Nursery, Reception, Years 1 and 2 

Upper School Hall – Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Parents make a significant difference to their child’s progress through support at home and with 

learning in school. It is also important that children see their parents at teacher working together for 

their benefit. 

Please complete the slip below to indicate the time most convenient for you, and return this by 

Monday 30th September. 

I very much hope that you will be able to attend the event to discuss the best way forward for your 

child’s learning, and how you can be part of their future progress. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs. S. Davies 

Headteacher (Acting) 

 

Parent Consultation Evening 

(Please return to your child’s class Teacher) 

PLEASE TICK ✔ A TIME 

Thursday 3rd October 

3:30 - 4:00pm [   ]                  4:00 - 4:30pm [   ]                  4:30 - 5:00pm [   ]                  5:00 - 5:30pm [   ] 

Child’s Name: _______________________________________________ Class: __________________ 

I also have child/children in class/classes: ________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer signature: ______________________________________________________________  


